CUSTOMER NOTICE

Due to a rate increase from the Louisville Water Company, notice is hereby given that the North Nelson Water District has filed an
application for a Purchased Water Adjustment with the Kentucky Public Service Commission for adjusting its water rates.
Customer rates will increase by $0.07 per 1,000 gallons used. The proposed change will be effective for service rendered on and
after July 1, 2025.

Monthly Water Rates

Current Rates Proposed Rates $ Increase % Increase
First 2,000 gallons $17.06 Minimum Bill $17.20 Minimum Bill $0.14 0.82%
Next 3,000 gallons .00519 per gallon .00526 per gallon $0.00007 1.35%
Next 5,000 gallons .00464 per gallon .00471 per gallon $0.00007 1.51%
Over 10,000 gallons .00427 per gallon .00434 per gallon $0.00007 1.64%
Truck loading stations .00814 per gallon .00821 per gallon $0.00007 0.86%
Bardstown  Wholesale Customer .00299 per gallon .00306 per gallon $0.00007 2.34%

The monthly bill for a residential customer using an average of 5,000 gallons per month will increase from $32.63 to $32.98. This is an increase of $0.35 or
1.07%.

The City of Bardstown (Bardstown) is North Nelson Water District’s only wholesale customer. Bardstown is contractually obligated to purchase a minimum
of 3,000,000 gallons per month for the 2025 and 2026 calendar year. That is also its current average monthly usage. Bardstown’s average monthly bill will
increase from $8,970.00 per month to $9,180.00. This is an increase of $210.00 per month or 2.34%.

The rates contained in this notice are the rates proposed by North Nelson Water District. However, the Public Service Commission may order rates to be
charged that differ from these proposed rates. Such action may result in rates for consumers other than the rates shown in this notice.

North Nelson Water District has available for inspection at its office the application which it submitted to the Public Service Commission. North Nelson Water
District’s office is located at 5555 Louisville Road, Cox’s Creek, KY 40013. You may contact the office at 502-348-8342.

A person may also examine the application at the Public Service Commission’s offices located at 211 Sower Boulevard, Frankfort, Kentucky, 40601, Monday
through Friday, 8:00 am. to 4:30 p.m., or through the Public Service Commission’s website at http:/psc.kv.gov. You may contact the Public Service
Commission at 502-564-3940.




